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April 4, 2019 
 
 
Joseph Tracy  
1001 Pinatubo Place NW 
Albuquerque, NM, 87120 
 
 
RE: 1001 Pinatubo Place NW 
 Hydrology File: J09D018A 
 
Dear Mr. Tracy:  
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 04/04/2019, the drain line 
through the curb is approved for SO-19 Permit. Please follow the attached City of Albuquerque 
Detail #2235. 
 
As a reminder the drain line through the curb needs to be accepted by Henry Blair.  Henry can be 
reached at 505-857-8053 or hblair@cabq.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabq.gov.  
 
Sincerely,     

  

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM 
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department 
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